
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Year 7 Parents and Carers,  
 
I would like to take this opportunity to introduce myself as the new Year 7 Leader.  
I am very excited to have been given the opportunity to work with such a wonderful 
year group, about whom I have heard and experienced such great things. I look 
forward to getting to know your child even more over the coming years.  
 
I have been a year leader at Emmbrook for 5 years now and have loved every second 
of it. Being able to watch a year group grow from year 7 through to their GCSE’s in 
year 11 has been an incredible journey and one I am ready to start again with your 
children. I value support from home a lot within the role as I find in order to have the 
best outcomes for the students both academically and socially a joined-up approach 
to education is vital.  
 
I aim to ensure that your child receives the best education, in an environment that 
makes them feel safe, happy, healthy and most of all able to learn. If we can work as 
a team around every student then I am sure we can not only produce some fantastic 
students but arguably, more importantly, we will help guide them in being good 
people.  
 
If you have any concerns or queries regarding your child, please do not hesitate to 
contact me on Jtichband@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk 
 
Kind regards 
 
James Tichband 
 
Year 7 leader 
 


